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James Russell

From: David Miley <miley@sigcorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 9:47 AM
To: James Russell; Emily Blinn
Subject: Re: [EXT] Contract Renewal

 
Thanks for looping me in! I can confirm that SIG would like to exercise the renewal option.  If there’s anything you need 
from our end, please just let me know. 
 
Regards, 
 
David 
 
 

Book time to meet with me 
 
  

    

David Miley | Vice President, Sales
Strata Information Group  
M 717.424.3164 O 619.296.0170 
sigcorp.com l LinkedIn l Twitter 
 

 

  

 

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> 
Date: Thursday, November 14, 2024 at 9:26 AM 
To: Emily Blinn <eblinn@sigcorp.com>, David Miley <miley@sigcorp.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Contract Renewal 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SIG. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from 
unknown senders.  

Thank you. 
  
From: Emily Blinn <eblinn@sigcorp.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 6:20 PM 
To: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>; David Miley <miley@sigcorp.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Contract Renewal 

 External Message: Use Caution  
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Hi James, 
  
Thanks so much for reaching out! 
  
I am not sure if the SIG contracts team will require any additional information. I’m adding @David Miley, SIG’s Account 
Executive, who supports our work with George Mason and can assist with the contractual components of your email 
request.  
  
In the interim, if I can be of further assistance please let me know. 
 
Thanks! 
  
All the best, 
  
  

     

Emily Blinn | Engagement Manager
Strata Information Group  
M 917.655.8715 O 619.296.0170 
sigcorp.com l LinkedIn l Twitter 
  

  

  

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 4:10 PM 
To: Emily Blinn <eblinn@sigcorp.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Contract Renewal 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SIG. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from 
unknown senders.  

[EXT-ST AMP-ADD ED]  
Hi: 
  
As you are probably aware we have a “master” contract (GMU-1690-21) that has been in place since 2020. This contract 
was for one year and four additional one year options. We last renewed the contract to cover 2022 – 2023. For some 
reason, administrative oversight on our part I’m sure, we didn’t renew the contract for 2023 – 2024. However we would 
like to renew the contract for the fifth and final year to run through Nov 11, 2025 at the original terms, conditions and 
pricing. 
  
If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative. No further paperwork will be required. 
  
Thank you. 

 External Message: Use Caution  

 You don't often get email from jrussell@gmu.edu. Learn why this is important   
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James F. Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  
  
  
  
 
 


